Even		

Dombo, Johanna

Sent:

Thursday, June 28, 2018 11:57 AM

To:

Agenda Comment

Cc:

Fikes, Cathy; CITY COUNCIL

Subject:

FW: Stephanie Green

AGENDA COMMENT

Johanna Dombo
Executive Assistant
City of Huntington Beach
714-536-5575
http://www.huntingtonbeachca.gov

----Original Message----

From: Terri [mailto:mammamanzo27@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 11:56 AM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: Stephanie Green

I support Stephanie Green's nomination for HB community services. She is a terrific voice for the children of this community. I have known her for many many years and was involved with her in her years at Ocean View Little League. She has always been fair and has the best intentions for the kids.

Terri Manzo Sent from my iPhone

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date:	1-418
Agenda Item No.:	10

AGENDA COMMENT

From: Sent: To: Cc: Subject:

Executive Assistant
City of Huntington Beach
714-536-5575
http://www.huntingtonbeachca.gov
From: Kevin Carlin [mailto:kevin@meethoneybee.com] Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 11:23 AM To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org> Subject: Stephanie Green: HB Community Services board</city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Hello:
I am writing to express both my support and enthusiasm for Stephanie Green. She has been nominated to the above referenced position.
As a friend and neighbor, I have witnessed firsthand the tireless dedication Stephanie has shown to her community. She is always looking for ways to increase the visibility of kid's programs in the city, and she has been a longtime leader with the Ocean View Little League.
I am hopeful that the City Council will approve her nomination.
Thank you very much!

Kevin Carlin
Sales Director, Southern California HoneyBee A Certified B Corporation® m. 714.478.6819 a. 660 4th Street, Suite 600, San Francisco, CA 94107 w. MeetHoneyBee.com SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION
Meeting Date: 7-2-18
Agenda Item No.:

Dombo, Johanna Thursday, June 28, 2018 11:58 AM Agenda Comment Fikes, Cathy; CITY COUNCIL FW: Stephanie Green: HB Community Services board

From:

Dombo, Johanna

Sent:

Thursday, June 28, 2018 11:58 AM

To: Cc: Agenda Comment

Subject:

Fikes, Cathy; CITY COUNCIL FW: Stephanie Seevers Green recommendation

AGENDA COMMENT

----Original Message----

From: RR [mailto:williamsinhb@socal.rr.com] Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 11:18 AM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>
Subject: Stephanie Seevers Green recommendation

To whom it may concern,

I would like to let the council know that I wholeheartedly recommend Stephanie Seevers Green to be a member of the Huntington Beach Community Services Board. We are neighbors and our children are about the same age. I have witnessed Stephanie's involvement and dedication to many youth organizations over the years wether it be through the schools or sports organizations. She always gives 110% in any role she takes on and always has our children's best interests at heart. She would excel in this role.

Thank you for your time,

Mary E. Williams HB resident

Sent from Mary's iPad

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date:	1-2-18	
		()
Agenda Hem No.:	10	

From:

Dombo, Johanna

Sent:

Thursday, June 28, 2018 11:58 AM

To:

Agenda Comment

Cc: Subject: Fikes, Cathy; CITY COUNCIL FW: Stephanie Seevers Green

AGENDA COMMENT

Johanna Dombo

Executive Assistant

City of Huntington Beach

714-536-5575

http://www.huntingtonbeachca.gov

From: joyce [mailto:jostalcup@aol.com] Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 11:13 AM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: Stephanie Seevers Green

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing in support of Stephanie Seevers Green to sit on the HB Community Services Board. I have known Stephanie for several years and I know she will do everything she can to represent the kids in our community with fairness and integrity. Stephanie is passionate about our city and I have every confidence she will do an outstanding job! Thank you, Joyce Stalcup

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date:	1-2-18
36	
Agenda Item No.:	10

From:

Dombo, Johanna

Sent:

Thursday, June 28, 2018 1:35 PM

To: Cc: Agenda Comment

FW: Stephanie Green

Subject:

Fikes, Cathy; CITY COUNCIL

AGENDA COMMENT

Johanna Dombo

Executive Assistant

City of Huntington Beach

714-536-5575

http://www.huntingtonbeachca.gov

From: Kristen Shearer [mailto:kristenshearer1@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 1:22 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: Stephanie Green

I just wanted to send a quick note to recommend Stephanie Green for HB Community Services Board. My husband and I have known Stef and Bjorn, her husband, for many years. Our children have grown up together playing in several sports leagues and attending the same Ocean View Schools. She has always been an advocate for the children of our city. She, along with my husband served on the Ocean View Little League board for many years and always worked very well together. She is open minded and community involved. I feel she would be a welcome addition to any board in the City of Huntington Beach.

Thank you, Kristen Shearer 18141 Brentwell Circle Huntington Beach,CA. 92647 714-350-3214

SUPPLEMENTAL

Meeting Date: 7-2-/8

Agenda Item No.: / 0

From:

Dombo, Johanna

Sent:

Monday, July 02, 2018 7:47 AM

To:

Agenda Comment

Cc:

Fikes, Cathy; CITY COUNCIL

Subject:

FW: Huntington Beach Community Services Board - Stephanie Green

AGENDA COMMENT

Johanna Dombo 7 Executive Assistant City of Huntington Beach 714-536-5575

http://www.huntingtonbeachca.gov

From: Denise Cianca [mailto:denisecianca@hotmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, June 30, 2018 7:57 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: Huntington Beach Community Services Board - Stephanie Green

Dear City Council Board Members,

I've known Stephanie Green for nearly 12 years and can't say enough positive things about this Huntington Beach resident. Stephanie has been a pillar in our community serving and working with kids of all ages. I've worked for her and along side her in our local Ocean View Little League. Stephanie has been a dedicated community volunteer serving our youth with pride, dedication and total commitment. As president of our little league, Stephanie managed to govern our league with dignity and 100% commitment. Her efforts and work ethic are unmatched. She was always thoughtful when it came to the financial state of the league and was frugal with the leagues money considering the best possible options. She was never wasteful and thought of resourceful options whenever possible.

I believe Stephanie will be an positive asset if chosen for the Huntington Beach Community Services Board. She will represent our community with the highest level of responsibility taking into consideration the citizens of our Huntington Beach community.

Please feel free to call me if you should have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely yours,

Denise Cianca 5811 Grimsby Drive Huntington Beach, CA 92649 (714) 742-5055 SUPPLEMENTAL

Meeting Date: 7-2-/8

Agenda Item No .:

From: Sent: To: Cc: Subject:	Dombo, Johanna Monday, July 02, 2018 7:47 AM Agenda Comment Fikes, Cathy; CITY COUNCIL FW: Stephanie Green for community service board
AGENDA COMMENT	
Johanna Dombo Executive Assistant City of Huntington Beach 714-536-5575 http://www.huntingtonbea	achca.gov
Original Message From: Katie Kent [mailto:kt Sent: Saturday, June 30, 20 To: CITY COUNCIL <city.cou f<="" green="" stephanie="" subject:="" td=""><td>18 8:00 AM</td></city.cou>	18 8:00 AM
To whom it may concern,	
boys, served on other boar our community. I am proud	ation of Stephanie Green for our HB Community Service board. She is a mom of two great ds such as oceanview little league, she is smart, committed, well spoken and truly cares about to know and be friends with her and hope that you will get to know her too. I think this hings for the city and community.
Thank you, Katie Kent	
Sent from my iPhone	

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date:	7-2-18
Agenda Item No.:	10.

From:

Dombo, Johanna

Sent:

Monday, July 02, 2018 7:48 AM

To:

Agenda Comment

Cc:

Fikes, Cathy; CITY COUNCIL

Subject:

FW: HB Community Services Board - Stephanie Green

AGENDA COMMENT

Johanna Dombo

Executive Assistant

City of Huntington Beach

714-536-5575

http://www.huntingtonbeachca.gov

From: Claudine St Pierre [mailto:cstpierre4@verizon.net]

Sent: Friday, June 29, 2018 6:37 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: HB Community Services Board - Stephanie Green

To Whom It May Concern,

This is to inform you of my support for Stephanie Green for the position of HB Community Services Board. I had the honor of working along side Stephanie Green for many years on the board at Ocean View Little League. She was an amazing leader and as President of the league she always had the best interests of the kids in mind. She was always fair and a pleasure to work with. She is highly respected in the community and a real mover and shaker. Our community would benefit greatly to have Stephanie Green on the Community Services Board.

Sincerely,

Claudine St. Pierre Huntington Beach Resident

SUPPLEMENTAL

Meeting Date:	7-2-18
Agenda Item No.:	10

From:

Dombo, Johanna

Sent:

Monday, July 02, 2018 9:10 AM

To:

Agenda Comment

Cc:

Fikes, Cathy; CITY COUNCIL

Subject:

FW: Community Services Commission member nomination

AGENDA COMMENT

Johanna Dombo

Executive Assistant

City of Huntington Beach

714-536-5575

http://www.huntingtonbeachca.gov

From: Phil Shearer [mailto:phils@firstwest.net]

Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 7:33 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: Community Services Commission member nomination

Dear Council Members,

I would like to voice my support for Stephanie Green being appointed to the Community Services Commission. I have known her for over 12 years and have been impressed with her willingness to volunteer with youth groups, school groups and be involved in community based activities. When I was President of Ocean View Little League, Stephanie served on the Board of Directors and could always be counted on to assume a leadership role and to put the kids first in her decision making. Her years as President of Ocean View Little League would have given her the experience in dealing with local school districts and the City Recreation Department on facility usage issues that will prove beneficial in this position.

As a long time resident and business owner in Huntington Beach I cannot think of anyone I would rather have providing input on our Community Services than Stephanie Green.

Regards,

Phil Shearer
Chief Executive Officer
First West Insurance Agency
Phone-(714)842-2523 Fax-(714)842-3128
Email: phils@firstwest.net Website: www.firstwest.net

** Refer a friend for a quote and we will send you a \$10.00 Starbucks gift card**

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient, and may contain material that is privileged or confidential and legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient or have received this message in error, you are not authorized to copy, distribute, or otherwise use this message or its attachments. Please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and permanently delete this message and any attachments.

Meeting Date:	7-2-18
	10

Agenda Item No.:

From:

Dombo, Johanna

Sent:

Monday, July 02, 2018 9:10 AM

To:

Agenda Comment

Cc: Subject: Fikes, Cathy; CITY COUNCIL FW: Stephanie Green - Community Services Commission

AGENDA COMMENT

Johanna Dombo Executive Assistant City of Huntington Beach 714-536-5575 http://www.huntingtonbeachca.gov

SUPPLEMENTAL	_
COMMUNICATIO	P

Meeting	Date:	1-2-10
shnan4	Item No.:	10

From: Gino J. Bruno [mailto:gbruno@socal.rr.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 6:12 PM

To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: Stephanie Green - Community Services Commission

City Council members:

It is my privilege to endorse and commend to you STEPHANIE GREEN as the Ocean View School District representative on the Community Services Commission for the upcoming year. You will be voting on that appointment as Item 10 in the Consent Calendar portion of your Monday evening meeting.

I have known my good friend Stephanie for about ten years, socially and in connection with all of her volunteer work with the OVSD, where her endeavors strive always for the betterment of the students, and their teachers and classrooms. One of her greatest quests (and probably one that will never be completed) is her passion for park and playground development and maintenance, which is key to a successful Community Services Commission. She continually advocates for the motto, "Parks Make Life Better," and, I might add, for a motto that playgrounds make life better for kids. In her volunteer work with the District, she became something of an expert on the "pocket parks," which are an important component of our City's park system.

Paramount in my list of local governmental concerns is fiscal responsibility and public finances. As friends, she and I have had many discussions around the topic of "but where will the money come from?" and I can assure you she is very fiscally conservative.

Over the years I have watched her as she served on various committees, and have admired how well she works with others, often bringing fresh perspectives to the issue at hand. She is quick to identify the core of a challenge, and to offer reasoned solutions. Give Stephanie a task, and consider it done.

Personally, she is charming, engaging, empathetic, and always with a great sense of humor. Stephanie manages to foster positive discussions, and brings the best out of those with whom she interacts.

With her background, institutional knowledge, experience, and "people" skillset, your consideration for Stephanie's appointment to this important Commission is very well placed.

Sincerely,

Gino J. Bruno Huntington Beach